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LAKES REGION WATER COMPANY INC.

420 Governor Wentworth Highway, PO Box 389
Moultonborough, NH 03254
Telephone: 603-476-2348, Fax: 603-476-2721

April 8, 2016

Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Ms. Howland,

Enclosed please find the original and six (6) copies of a Petition for Authority of Issue Securities (Form F-4).
Lakes Region Water Company Inc. is retiring their 2011 Ford F150 and will be replacing it with a 2016 Ford F150,
included is the information from the dealership.

If further information is needed please feel free to contact me at 603.476.2348.

Sincerely,

T AN e

Leah Valladares
Utility Manager
Lakes Region Water Company Inc.

Email: Lrwater@Lakesregionwater.com
Website: www.Lakesregionwater.com



